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Dear Neighbor, 

  

Happy Fall, Ohio! As we enter this new season, I hope 
you and your family stay safe, healthy, and warm. 

 

Have you heard about Issue 1? House Democrats have 
introduced a resolution to express the Ohio House of 
Representatives’ support of Issue 1, the citizen-led 
ballot initiative to end partisan gerrymandering in 
Ohio.  

 

I encourage you to check your registration or register 
for the first time by visiting voteohio.gov. The deadline 
to register to vote is Tuesday, October 7th for the 
November 5th election. Make your voice heard and 
keep our democracy strong! 

  

email at Rep26@ohiohouse.gov or by phone at (614) 
466-1308. Please do not hesitate to contact my office 
with any questions, comments or concerns.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
  

 

 

@rep._denson  

District Spotlight 

From the Desk of Rep. Denson 

 

This October, Rep. Denson is proud to feature Boys 
Hope Girls Hope of Cincinnati, an exceptional organi-
zation dedicated to empowering young people to over-
come challenges and achieve their dreams.  

Boys Hope Girls Hope provides critical academic and 
emotional support to students from disadvantaged 
backgrounds, helping them graduate high school, pur-
sue college, and embark on meaningful careers. Their 
mission is to break the cycle of poverty and develop 
future community leaders. 

Earlier this month, Rep. Denson joined Boys Hope 
Girls Hope at their Hearts for Hope Gala to recognize 
their positive impact on the district. This organiza-
tion’s dedication to supporting young people and re-
moving barriers is a strong example of what it means 
to put People First in Cincinnati. 



 

Rep. Denson recently had the honor of attending the 
104th anniversary celebration brunch for the Zeta 
Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. at the 
University of Cincinnati. Founded on October 20, 
1920, this chapter has been a powerful force for 
positive change in Cincinnati through community 
service, civic engagement, and academic achievement. 
Over the years, the Zeta Chapter has upheld the values 
of their sorority’s founders, dedicating their efforts to 
service within the campus and surrounding 
community. 

 

At the brunch, Rep. Denson presented a 
commendation to the chapter, recognizing their 
steadfast commitment and invaluable contributions 
over more than a century. The Zeta Chapter’s legacy 
highlights the meaningful difference that sustained 
community service and leadership can make in 
Cincinnati.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating 104 Years of Service: Zeta Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta 

House Democrats Remind Constituents to Vote on Election Day 

 

Voting is one of the most fundamental rights that 
we have. Make sure you have a plan to vote in 
this upcoming November election, where we will 
vote to determine our future. Make your voice 
heard! The last day to early vote for the 
November 5th election is November 3rd between 
1:00pm-5:00pm.  

 

Here are some additional dates that might be 
helpful: 

 

• November 3: Early in-person voting ends 

• November 4: Mailed absentee ballots must 
be postmarked by this date. 

• November 5: Election Day (Polls open 6:30 
am-7:30 pm) 


